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January 16, 2015

VIA IBFS

Marlene H. Dortch
Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Request for Cancellation of Temporary Fixed Earth Station License; Call Sign
E010079

Dear Ms. Dortch:

We hereby request, on behalf of our client, CNN America, Inc. (“Licensee”), the cancellation of
the license for the Temporary Fixed Earth Station associated with call sign E010079. This
authorization is no longer necessary for the Licensee’s operations.

If there are any questions regarding this request, please contact the undersigned directly.

Sincerely,

/s/ Russell H. Fox

Russell H. Fox
Counsel for CNN America, Inc.


